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Frankie Jackson presented “First Things First” at the 

Campus Technician meetings (one in the morning 

and another in the afternoon) on January 24, 2018.  

Frankie presented the department’s organizational 

values. A copy of the presentation is here. Various 

team leaders presented topics during the meeting. 

Several of the teams are shown in the following. 

Elizabeth Montes, Paula Ross,

David Deitsch, Doug Baker

John Crumbley, Larry Barrios, Doug Baker 

and Eric Pena Eric Pena
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